
Sun Dec 18, 2022

06:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew locks horns with a fellow dealer over a buffalo's skull in Oxfordshire. Plus, will a private girls' school in Hatfield 
get top marks for its haul of furniture?

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Money Movers/Catch of the Day/Amazing Grace 

How do they transport cash securely; how do they land big game fish; and how do they produce bagpipes?

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Crash Testing/Books etc./Margarine 

How do they design cars that will protect you in a crash; how do they print a bestseller; and how do they transform 
oil into margarine?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Caterham 7 

Mike has always wanted to get an old Caterham into the workshop, but when Edd decides to take a risk by painting 
it a shocking colour will the risk pay off?

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Alyssa's Charmed Tank 

Actress, activist, and entrepreneur Alyssa Milano takes some time out of her busy schedule to ask Wayde and Brett 
to create a tank for her family. The boys have to bring their A game to give her everything, including a wine rack built 
into her tank.

10:00 SECRET SPACE ESCAPES Repeat WS PG

Gasping for Air 

A toxic leak threatens the lives of astronauts upon reentry. An epic mission to the Salyut space station takes an 
unexpected turn when the crew suffers from depressurization.

11:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew locks horns with a fellow dealer over a buffalo's skull in Oxfordshire. Plus, will a private girls' school in Hatfield 
get top marks for its haul of furniture?

12:00 TREEHOUSE MASTERS WS PG

Never Too Old for a Treehouse 

Dreams are coming to life in Oregon as Pete builds for Marlene, an 81-year-old woman who is finally getting one of 
her greatest wishes fulfilled: a treehouse; Marlene is giddy with excitement for this new adventure.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

13:00 HOMESTEAD RESCUE: RANEY RANCH Repeat WS PG

One if by River, Two if by Air 

An aerial supply mission faces turbulent skies as Marty breaks ground on massive foundation posts for his cabin; 
Misty and Maciah begin an innovative greenhouse that requires lumber, but Matt and Katie must first troubleshoot 
the new sawmill.

14:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Caterham 7 

Mike has always wanted to get an old Caterham into the workshop, but when Edd decides to take a risk by painting 
it a shocking colour will the risk pay off?
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Sun Dec 18, 2022

15:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Money Movers/Catch of the Day/Amazing Grace 

How do they transport cash securely; how do they land big game fish; and how do they produce bagpipes?

15:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Crash Testing/Books etc./Margarine 

How do they design cars that will protect you in a crash; how do they print a bestseller; and how do they transform 
oil into margarine?

16:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

52 Card Pickup                               

While restoring a 1952 Chevy pickup, the team runs into some unforeseen problems.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew locks horns with a fellow dealer over a buffalo's skull in Oxfordshire. Plus, will a private girls' school in Hatfield 
get top marks for its haul of furniture?

17:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Alyssa's Charmed Tank 

Actress, activist, and entrepreneur Alyssa Milano takes some time out of her busy schedule to ask Wayde and Brett 
to create a tank for her family. The boys have to bring their A game to give her everything, including a wine rack built 
into her tank.
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Sun Dec 18, 2022

18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Caterham 7 

Mike has always wanted to get an old Caterham into the workshop, but when Edd decides to take a risk by painting 
it a shocking colour will the risk pay off?

19:30 EGYPT'S UNEXPLAINED FILES WS PG

Genius 

An exploration into the great minds behind the revolutionary breakthroughs of ancient Egypt, from medicine to 
engineering.

20:30 HIDDEN HISTORY OF BRITAIN WS PG

Brighton: Seaside Escape 

Michael ends his journey in Sussex at the popular seaside resort of Brighton. He examines the Victorian engineering 
keeping the ruined West Pier standing. He then joins Britain's oldest swimming club for a dip in the sea.

Cons.Advice: References to Violence

21:30 THE ALASKA TRIANGLE WS PG

The Haunted Cabin and Alaskan Giants 

A woman's idyllic Alaskan dream soon descends into a paranormal nightmare as she starts to suffer attacks by an 
unseen force. Recent sightings may prove that a Native American legend about a mysterious race of giants is true.

Cons.Advice: Themes

22:30 INSIDE WEST COAST CUSTOMS WS PG

Post Malone's Old Skool Explorer 

Hip-Hop artist Post Malone is in the shop to view a new music video that he made with Ryan's young son Dylan. 
While there, he tells Ryan he's always dreamed of having a Texas Slab, and he wants Ryan and the team to create 
it.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

23:30 EGYPT'S UNEXPLAINED FILES Repeat WS PG

Genius 

An exploration into the great minds behind the revolutionary breakthroughs of ancient Egypt, from medicine to 
engineering.

00:30 HIDDEN HISTORY OF BRITAIN Repeat WS PG

Brighton: Seaside Escape 

Michael ends his journey in Sussex at the popular seaside resort of Brighton. He examines the Victorian engineering 
keeping the ruined West Pier standing. He then joins Britain's oldest swimming club for a dip in the sea.

Cons.Advice: References to Violence

01:30 THE ALASKA TRIANGLE Repeat WS PG

The Haunted Cabin and Alaskan Giants 

A woman's idyllic Alaskan dream soon descends into a paranormal nightmare as she starts to suffer attacks by an 
unseen force. Recent sightings may prove that a Native American legend about a mysterious race of giants is true.

Cons.Advice: Themes
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Sun Dec 18, 2022

02:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Money Movers/Catch of the Day/Amazing Grace 

How do they transport cash securely; how do they land big game fish; and how do they produce bagpipes?

03:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Crash Testing/Books etc./Margarine 

How do they design cars that will protect you in a crash; how do they print a bestseller; and how do they transform 
oil into margarine?

03:30 INSIDE WEST COAST CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Post Malone's Old Skool Explorer 

Hip-Hop artist Post Malone is in the shop to view a new music video that he made with Ryan's young son Dylan. 
While there, he tells Ryan he's always dreamed of having a Texas Slab, and he wants Ryan and the team to create 
it.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

52 Card Pickup                               

While restoring a 1952 Chevy pickup, the team runs into some unforeseen problems.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Alyssa's Charmed Tank 

Actress, activist, and entrepreneur Alyssa Milano takes some time out of her busy schedule to ask Wayde and Brett 
to create a tank for her family. The boys have to bring their A game to give her everything, including a wine rack built 
into her tank.
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Mon Dec 19, 2022

06:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew heads to Petworth in West Sussex; the antiques capital of the south. Plus, he bids on an unusual fire screen in 
Lancashire, but the owner drives hard bargain.

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Whisky Galore/Disaster Prevention 

How is water transformed into whisky; and how are they preparing for another natural disaster like Hurricane 
Katrina?

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Sugar Sweet/Fish Farming/Speed Suits 

How do they transform raw cane into sugar; how do they farm fish; and how do they create tailor made suits that are 
ready within the day?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Ford Escort RS2000 Rally Car  

Mike decides to combine his two loves of vintage Escorts and rallying by making a Ford rally car; Edd isn't sure he 
can make a profit on such an expensive build.

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Kevin Smith's Tortally Awesome Tank 

Things are about to get fishy for world famous filmmaker, Kevin Smith. He has two turtles and one tortoise that 
desperately need a new home. Kevin dreams of a tank that can house both, but they require two different living 
environments.

10:00 INSIDE WEST COAST CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Post Malone's Old Skool Explorer 

Hip-Hop artist Post Malone is in the shop to view a new music video that he made with Ryan's young son Dylan. 
While there, he tells Ryan he's always dreamed of having a Texas Slab, and he wants Ryan and the team to create 
it.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

11:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew heads to Petworth in West Sussex; the antiques capital of the south. Plus, he bids on an unusual fire screen in 
Lancashire, but the owner drives hard bargain.

12:00 EGYPT'S UNEXPLAINED FILES Repeat WS PG

Genius 

An exploration into the great minds behind the revolutionary breakthroughs of ancient Egypt, from medicine to 
engineering.

13:00 THE ALASKA TRIANGLE Repeat WS PG

The Haunted Cabin and Alaskan Giants 

A woman's idyllic Alaskan dream soon descends into a paranormal nightmare as she starts to suffer attacks by an 
unseen force. Recent sightings may prove that a Native American legend about a mysterious race of giants is true.

Cons.Advice: Themes

14:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Ford Escort RS2000 Rally Car  

Mike decides to combine his two loves of vintage Escorts and rallying by making a Ford rally car; Edd isn't sure he 
can make a profit on such an expensive build.
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Mon Dec 19, 2022

15:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Whisky Galore/Disaster Prevention 

How is water transformed into whisky; and how are they preparing for another natural disaster like Hurricane 
Katrina?

15:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Sugar Sweet/Fish Farming/Speed Suits 

How do they transform raw cane into sugar; how do they farm fish; and how do they create tailor made suits that are 
ready within the day?

16:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

A Camaro Fit For A Wedding       

The crew races the clock as they attempt to transform a 1972 Chevrolet Camaro into a wedding dream carriage.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew heads to Petworth in West Sussex; the antiques capital of the south. Plus, he bids on an unusual fire screen in 
Lancashire, but the owner drives hard bargain.

17:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Kevin Smith's Tortally Awesome Tank 

Things are about to get fishy for world famous filmmaker, Kevin Smith. He has two turtles and one tortoise that 
desperately need a new home. Kevin dreams of a tank that can house both, but they require two different living 
environments.
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Mon Dec 19, 2022

18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Ford Escort RS2000 Rally Car  

Mike decides to combine his two loves of vintage Escorts and rallying by making a Ford rally car; Edd isn't sure he 
can make a profit on such an expensive build.

19:30 BERING SEA GOLD WS M

Second Wind 

The Bering Sea battle heats up as Shawn bets big on a new discovery he hopes will keep him ahead of Ken's 
massive dredge; the Kellys are forced to find new ground; Emily nearly boils a diver alive.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Some Violence

20:30 GOLD RUSH: PARKER'S TRAIL WS M

Hell's Crack 

In an area known to locals as "Hell's Crack," Parker and his team navigate a treacherous river, battle extreme heat 
and fight machine breakdowns to prospect ground so rich it could hold 100 million dollars worth of gold.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

21:30 GOLD RUSH WS PG

In Too Deep 

The Hoffman Crew battles the hostile jungle to get vital mining equipment to the claim. Meanwhile, Parker is on the 
warpath when a new crew member throws out his gold.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

22:30 HOMESTEAD RESCUE: RANEY RANCH Repeat WS PG

One if by River, Two if by Air 

An aerial supply mission faces turbulent skies as Marty breaks ground on massive foundation posts for his cabin; 
Misty and Maciah begin an innovative greenhouse that requires lumber, but Matt and Katie must first troubleshoot 
the new sawmill.

23:30 BERING SEA GOLD Repeat WS M

Second Wind 

The Bering Sea battle heats up as Shawn bets big on a new discovery he hopes will keep him ahead of Ken's 
massive dredge; the Kellys are forced to find new ground; Emily nearly boils a diver alive.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Some Violence

00:30 GOLD RUSH: PARKER'S TRAIL Repeat WS M

Hell's Crack 

In an area known to locals as "Hell's Crack," Parker and his team navigate a treacherous river, battle extreme heat 
and fight machine breakdowns to prospect ground so rich it could hold 100 million dollars worth of gold.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

01:30 GOLD RUSH Repeat WS PG

In Too Deep 

The Hoffman Crew battles the hostile jungle to get vital mining equipment to the claim. Meanwhile, Parker is on the 
warpath when a new crew member throws out his gold.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language
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Mon Dec 19, 2022

02:30 THE LAST ALASKANS Repeat WS M

Hard Choices 

With temperatures plummeting, Heimo pushes into the arctic, desperate to get a moose for winter. Charlie and Tyler 
look to start their trapping seasons but must overcome devastating fire damage on their traplines.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence

03:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew heads to Petworth in West Sussex; the antiques capital of the south. Plus, he bids on an unusual fire screen in 
Lancashire, but the owner drives hard bargain.

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

A Camaro Fit For A Wedding       

The crew races the clock as they attempt to transform a 1972 Chevrolet Camaro into a wedding dream carriage.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Kevin Smith's Tortally Awesome Tank 

Things are about to get fishy for world famous filmmaker, Kevin Smith. He has two turtles and one tortoise that 
desperately need a new home. Kevin dreams of a tank that can house both, but they require two different living 
environments.
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Tue Dec 20, 2022

06:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a stately home in Staffordshire, Drew uncovers a hidden 19th century gem that the owners were oblivious to. And 
in the Lake District, he digs out some of Britain's mining past.

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Money/Shoe-in 

How are banknotes designed and printed; and how is leather hide transformed into pairs of shiny shoes?

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Battery Power/Chocolate/Toothbrushes 

How do they make toothbrushes; how do they produce millions of car batteries; and how are cacao beans 
transformed into chocolate?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Messerschmitt KR200 

This iconic three-wheeler is about to celebrate its 60th birthday and the boys see a chance to take advantage; the 
duo is looking to sell this tiny car for mega money.

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Ty Dolla's Fresh Tank 

Hip-hop artist Ty Dolla $ign wants a large freshwater tank for his house in Long Beach that has a real rock insert 
and replicas of his awards, all embedded in a wall.

10:00 MYSTERIES AT THE MUSEUM Repeat WS PG

Columbus and the Mermaid, Skyscraper Snafu and Stealing the Show 

Don Wildman investigates Christopher Columbus' encounter with a fabled sea creature, a death-defying mission 
atop the nation's tallest building and the abduction of a jazz musician by a notorious gangster.

Cons.Advice: Themes

11:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a stately home in Staffordshire, Drew uncovers a hidden 19th century gem that the owners were oblivious to. And 
in the Lake District, he digs out some of Britain's mining past.

12:00 HIDDEN HISTORY OF BRITAIN Repeat WS PG

Brighton: Seaside Escape 

Michael ends his journey in Sussex at the popular seaside resort of Brighton. He examines the Victorian engineering 
keeping the ruined West Pier standing. He then joins Britain's oldest swimming club for a dip in the sea.

Cons.Advice: References to Violence

13:00 GOLD RUSH Repeat WS PG

In Too Deep 

The Hoffman Crew battles the hostile jungle to get vital mining equipment to the claim. Meanwhile, Parker is on the 
warpath when a new crew member throws out his gold.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language
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Tue Dec 20, 2022

14:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Messerschmitt KR200 

This iconic three-wheeler is about to celebrate its 60th birthday and the boys see a chance to take advantage; the 
duo is looking to sell this tiny car for mega money.

15:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Money/Shoe-in 

How are banknotes designed and printed; and how is leather hide transformed into pairs of shiny shoes?

15:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Battery Power/Chocolate/Toothbrushes 

How do they make toothbrushes; how do they produce millions of car batteries; and how are cacao beans 
transformed into chocolate?

16:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Going Commando                         

A 1972 Jeep Commando project is stuck in the mud and needs a complete overhaul, making it one of the dirtiest 
jobs the squad have had in years.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a stately home in Staffordshire, Drew uncovers a hidden 19th century gem that the owners were oblivious to. And 
in the Lake District, he digs out some of Britain's mining past.

17:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Ty Dolla's Fresh Tank 

Hip-hop artist Ty Dolla $ign wants a large freshwater tank for his house in Long Beach that has a real rock insert 
and replicas of his awards, all embedded in a wall.
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Tue Dec 20, 2022

18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Messerschmitt KR200 

This iconic three-wheeler is about to celebrate its 60th birthday and the boys see a chance to take advantage; the 
duo is looking to sell this tiny car for mega money.

19:30 AUSSIE SNAKE WRANGLERS WS M

Hide and Seek 

Chris and Stuart are called in to catch two eastern browns that are loose in a family's backyard while Mick goes 'all 
in' to remove a Keelback from a swimming pool. 

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour, Some Coarse Language

20:00 AUSSIE SNAKE WRANGLERS WS M

Stu vs Goliath  

A giant lace monitor is terrorising a family's pet chickens as Oliva makes a startling discovery while removing a large 
python from a young family's backyard. 

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour, Some Coarse Language

20:30 ED STAFFORD: FIRST MAN OUT WS M

Ed vs Josh James 

Ed takes on Josh James, the "Kiwi bushman," in the Three Parallel Rivers plateau of Yunnan Province; Josh draws 
on his Maori heritage to make fire in the mountains; Ed is injured and falls in a waterfall and has to figure out how to 
survive wet.

Cons.Advice: Intense Scenes, Hunting Violence

21:30 FLYING WILD ALASKA WS PG

Blow It Up 

Doug is sent on a risky mission to deliver volatile explosives to the island of St Lawrence; while in Unk, Ben has a 
shock when he crashes into a large bird mid-flight.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Mild Coarse Language

22:30 ICE LAKE REBELS WS M

Sink or Swim 

Tensions rise as one of the most deadly times of the year approaches- the thaw. As the ice softens, Brian falls 
through.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

23:30 ALASKAN BUSH PEOPLE Repeat WS PG

Back in Browntown 

The Browns return to Browntown to reclaim the bush. But as spring brings life to the forest, the family struggles with 
the principals that make them a Wolfpack.

Cons.Advice: Distressing Scenes, Themes

00:30 AUSSIE SNAKE WRANGLERS Repeat WS M

Hide and Seek 

Chris and Stuart are called in to catch two eastern browns that are loose in a family's backyard while Mick goes 'all 
in' to remove a Keelback from a swimming pool. 

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour, Some Coarse Language
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Tue Dec 20, 2022

01:00 AUSSIE SNAKE WRANGLERS Repeat WS M

Stu vs Goliath  

A giant lace monitor is terrorising a family's pet chickens as Oliva makes a startling discovery while removing a large 
python from a young family's backyard. 

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour, Some Coarse Language

01:30 ED STAFFORD: FIRST MAN OUT Repeat WS M

Ed vs Josh James 

Ed takes on Josh James, the "Kiwi bushman," in the Three Parallel Rivers plateau of Yunnan Province; Josh draws 
on his Maori heritage to make fire in the mountains; Ed is injured and falls in a waterfall and has to figure out how to 
survive wet.

Cons.Advice: Intense Scenes, Hunting Violence

02:30 FLYING WILD ALASKA Repeat WS PG

Blow It Up 

Doug is sent on a risky mission to deliver volatile explosives to the island of St Lawrence; while in Unk, Ben has a 
shock when he crashes into a large bird mid-flight.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Mild Coarse Language

03:30 ICE LAKE REBELS Repeat WS M

Sink or Swim 

Tensions rise as one of the most deadly times of the year approaches- the thaw. As the ice softens, Brian falls 
through.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Going Commando                         

A 1972 Jeep Commando project is stuck in the mud and needs a complete overhaul, making it one of the dirtiest 
jobs the squad have had in years.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Ty Dolla's Fresh Tank 

Hip-hop artist Ty Dolla $ign wants a large freshwater tank for his house in Long Beach that has a real rock insert 
and replicas of his awards, all embedded in a wall.
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Wed Dec 21, 2022

06:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew goes to the biggest antiques emporium he's ever visited and a Somerset antique shop. At a grand school in 
Ipswich he uncovers a historical artifact that leaves him speechless.

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Eiffel Tower/Snowboards 

How do they carry out maintenance on the Eiffel Tower; and how do they design and build the ultimate snowboards?

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Decaffe Coffee/Smoked Food/Waterjets 

How do they turn coffee beans into decaffeinated coffee; how do they smoke fish; and how do they use water to 
power ships?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Citroen HY Van  

Mike goes to France in search of a retro-cool Citroen HY Van; Edd isn't impressed with his spoils, knowing it will be 
a costly renovation; there's a question of whether they can find a buyer.

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Sweet Tank O' Mine 

ATM loves DJ Ashba! The rock star wants a tank for his new retail store, but he needs it ASAP. DJ will be hosting a 
grand opening party and the tank will be the centerpiece. Will Wayde and Brett make this deadline or be the ultimate 
party poopers?

10:00 THE ALASKA TRIANGLE Repeat WS PG

The Haunted Cabin and Alaskan Giants 

A woman's idyllic Alaskan dream soon descends into a paranormal nightmare as she starts to suffer attacks by an 
unseen force. Recent sightings may prove that a Native American legend about a mysterious race of giants is true.

Cons.Advice: Themes

11:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew goes to the biggest antiques emporium he's ever visited and a Somerset antique shop. At a grand school in 
Ipswich he uncovers a historical artifact that leaves him speechless.

12:00 ALASKAN BUSH PEOPLE Repeat WS PG

Back in Browntown 

The Browns return to Browntown to reclaim the bush. But as spring brings life to the forest, the family struggles with 
the principals that make them a Wolfpack.

Cons.Advice: Distressing Scenes, Themes

13:00 FLYING WILD ALASKA Repeat WS PG

Blow It Up 

Doug is sent on a risky mission to deliver volatile explosives to the island of St Lawrence; while in Unk, Ben has a 
shock when he crashes into a large bird mid-flight.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Mild Coarse Language
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Wed Dec 21, 2022

14:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Citroen HY Van  

Mike goes to France in search of a retro-cool Citroen HY Van; Edd isn't impressed with his spoils, knowing it will be 
a costly renovation; there's a question of whether they can find a buyer.

15:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Eiffel Tower/Snowboards 

How do they carry out maintenance on the Eiffel Tower; and how do they design and build the ultimate snowboards?

15:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Decaffe Coffee/Smoked Food/Waterjets 

How do they turn coffee beans into decaffeinated coffee; how do they smoke fish; and how do they use water to 
power ships?

16:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Galaxie Greif                                   

A 1963 Galaxie sends the team's heads spinning. The product of a marketing attempt around the excitement of the 
Space Race, this car has great potential.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Drew goes to the biggest antiques emporium he's ever visited and a Somerset antique shop. At a grand school in 
Ipswich he uncovers a historical artifact that leaves him speechless.

17:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Sweet Tank O' Mine 

ATM loves DJ Ashba! The rock star wants a tank for his new retail store, but he needs it ASAP. DJ will be hosting a 
grand opening party and the tank will be the centerpiece. Will Wayde and Brett make this deadline or be the ultimate 
party poopers?
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18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Citroen HY Van  

Mike goes to France in search of a retro-cool Citroen HY Van; Edd isn't impressed with his spoils, knowing it will be 
a costly renovation; there's a question of whether they can find a buyer.

19:30 NEIGHBORHOOD WARS WS M

A Beautiful Day in the Neighborhood! 

A commuter is given a neighbourly greeting he'll never forget as a neighbor's car smashes into his own vehicle, 
narrowly avoiding a deadly disaster. In Florida, a family discovers one wild neighbour - a huge alligator - taking a dip 
in their pool.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Some Violence

20:00 NEIGHBORHOOD WARS WS M

Know Your Neighbors 

In a scene straight out of a horror movie, an Oregon man is creeped out to discover a neighbor's hand repeatedly 
reaching under his fence. A student in New Hampshire learns a valuable life lesson when he gets into a scuffle with 
a neighbour.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Some Violence

20:30 GOLD COAST COPS Captioned Repeat WS M

Constables Beaman and Moren pull over a vehicle and find the ingredients used to make 'ice' in the man's boot.

Cons.Advice: Distressing Scenes, Drug References, References to Violence

21:00 GOLD COAST COPS Captioned Repeat WS M

Constable Liasedes is called out to deal with a report of graffiti vandalism.

Cons.Advice: Drug References, References to Violence, Some Coarse Language

21:30 A1: HIGHWAY PATROL WS PG

Lives hang in the balance after a car careers off the A1 closing the road. Meanwhile, a mission to move a coach full 
of concert goers stranded at the Great North Road becomes a titanic job.

Cons.Advice: Themes

22:30 STORM CHASERS WS PG

What Goes Around 

Nothing has prepared Reed and Joel for the moment their roof is ripped off, and Sean goes wild in the path of a 
Texan twister.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

23:30 NEIGHBORHOOD WARS Repeat WS M

A Beautiful Day in the Neighborhood! 

A commuter is given a neighbourly greeting he'll never forget as a neighbor's car smashes into his own vehicle, 
narrowly avoiding a deadly disaster. In Florida, a family discovers one wild neighbour - a huge alligator - taking a dip 
in their pool.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Some Violence
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00:00 NEIGHBORHOOD WARS Repeat WS M

Know Your Neighbors 

In a scene straight out of a horror movie, an Oregon man is creeped out to discover a neighbor's hand repeatedly 
reaching under his fence. A student in New Hampshire learns a valuable life lesson when he gets into a scuffle with 
a neighbour.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Some Violence

00:30 GOLD COAST COPS Captioned Repeat WS M

Constables Beaman and Moren pull over a vehicle and find the ingredients used to make 'ice' in the man's boot.

Cons.Advice: Distressing Scenes, Drug References, References to Violence

01:00 GOLD COAST COPS Captioned Repeat WS M

Constable Liasedes is called out to deal with a report of graffiti vandalism.

Cons.Advice: Drug References, References to Violence, Some Coarse Language

01:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Rising To The Challenge 

A disabled Vietnam combat veteran has always put country and family first. As a result, his 1970 Dodge Challenger 
has long been neglected. After he's lost his brother, the team steps in to repay him for his service.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

02:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Eiffel Tower/Snowboards 

How do they carry out maintenance on the Eiffel Tower; and how do they design and build the ultimate snowboards?

03:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Decaffe Coffee/Smoked Food/Waterjets 

How do they turn coffee beans into decaffeinated coffee; how do they smoke fish; and how do they use water to 
power ships?

03:30 STORM CHASERS Repeat WS PG

What Goes Around 

Nothing has prepared Reed and Joel for the moment their roof is ripped off, and Sean goes wild in the path of a 
Texan twister.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Galaxie Greif                                   

A 1963 Galaxie sends the team's heads spinning. The product of a marketing attempt around the excitement of the 
Space Race, this car has great potential.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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05:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Sweet Tank O' Mine 

ATM loves DJ Ashba! The rock star wants a tank for his new retail store, but he needs it ASAP. DJ will be hosting a 
grand opening party and the tank will be the centerpiece. Will Wayde and Brett make this deadline or be the ultimate 
party poopers?
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Thu Dec 22, 2022

06:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a luxury fabric manufacturer in Suffolk, Drew is wowed by historic silks once used in the royal household. And at 
a castle in Scotland, he haggles with a young baron.

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Blaze Cops/Oaked 

How do investigators establish the cause of a fire; and why are oak barrels important in traditional French 
winemaking?

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Super-Mowers/Trading Places/Water 

How do they build the world's fastest lawnmowers; how do they set the price of bread; and how do they use 
coconuts to clean water?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

VW Corrado VR6 

Mike is ecstatic when he snaps up a cult VW Corrado coupe with only one previous owner for a bargain price; he 
learns that with cheap cars come expensive surprises.

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Panama City Beach Tank 

ATM builds a nautical themed, cylindrical tank with a weathered dock look, and colorful sea turtle sculptures for the 
Laketown Wharf resort in Panama City Beach.

10:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Rising To The Challenge 

A disabled Vietnam combat veteran has always put country and family first. As a result, his 1970 Dodge Challenger 
has long been neglected. After he's lost his brother, the team steps in to repay him for his service.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

11:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a luxury fabric manufacturer in Suffolk, Drew is wowed by historic silks once used in the royal household. And at 
a castle in Scotland, he haggles with a young baron.

12:00 HOMESTEAD RESCUE: RANEY RANCH Repeat WS PG

One if by River, Two if by Air 

An aerial supply mission faces turbulent skies as Marty breaks ground on massive foundation posts for his cabin; 
Misty and Maciah begin an innovative greenhouse that requires lumber, but Matt and Katie must first troubleshoot 
the new sawmill.

13:00 STORM CHASERS Repeat WS PG

What Goes Around 

Nothing has prepared Reed and Joel for the moment their roof is ripped off, and Sean goes wild in the path of a 
Texan twister.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

14:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

VW Corrado VR6 

Mike is ecstatic when he snaps up a cult VW Corrado coupe with only one previous owner for a bargain price; he 
learns that with cheap cars come expensive surprises.
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15:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Blaze Cops/Oaked 

How do investigators establish the cause of a fire; and why are oak barrels important in traditional French 
winemaking?

15:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Super-Mowers/Trading Places/Water 

How do they build the world's fastest lawnmowers; how do they set the price of bread; and how do they use 
coconuts to clean water?

16:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

1963 Impala                                    

A 1963 Impala shakes off every attempt to restore her. An absolute classic from Chevrolet, the squad know that this 
cult car will be worth the effort.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a luxury fabric manufacturer in Suffolk, Drew is wowed by historic silks once used in the royal household. And at 
a castle in Scotland, he haggles with a young baron.

17:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Panama City Beach Tank 

ATM builds a nautical themed, cylindrical tank with a weathered dock look, and colorful sea turtle sculptures for the 
Laketown Wharf resort in Panama City Beach.
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18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

VW Corrado VR6 

Mike is ecstatic when he snaps up a cult VW Corrado coupe with only one previous owner for a bargain price; he 
learns that with cheap cars come expensive surprises.

19:30 KINDIG CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Fiberglass, Fiberglass and More Fiberglass 

One of Dave's all time favorite designs is the Mercedes Gul-Wing, and a new client arrives with a kit version of the 
car; the car kit has many flaws, which the team need to address while trying to get the car as close as they can to 
original.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

20:30 KINDIG CUSTOMS WS PG

Mueller? 'Mueller? 

Of all the different years and generations of the VW Bug, there is one that stands out among the rest, which is the 
Hebmüller. There are maybe 200 of them left, so in addition to being hard to find, they are truly the holy grail of VWs.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

21:30 IRON RESURRECTION Repeat WS PG

Super Low Metro 

A weather-beaten '59 Metro rolls into the shop for an extreme makeover. It is the Flinstones-meets-the-Jetsons with 
a surprise twist for its new owner.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

22:30 STREET OUTLAWS: FASTEST IN AMERICA WS M

Black Sheep vs Virginia Pt 2 

The neck-and-neck Wildcard Round between Black Sheep Mafia and Team Virginia continues. Axman steps up for 
his team in a big way, while Black Sheep Mafia racers show they can hold their own.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

23:30 KINDIG CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Fiberglass, Fiberglass and More Fiberglass 

One of Dave's all time favorite designs is the Mercedes Gul-Wing, and a new client arrives with a kit version of the 
car; the car kit has many flaws, which the team need to address while trying to get the car as close as they can to 
original.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

00:30 KINDIG CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Mueller? 'Mueller? 

Of all the different years and generations of the VW Bug, there is one that stands out among the rest, which is the 
Hebmüller. There are maybe 200 of them left, so in addition to being hard to find, they are truly the holy grail of VWs.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

01:30 IRON RESURRECTION Repeat WS PG

Super Low Metro 

A weather-beaten '59 Metro rolls into the shop for an extreme makeover. It is the Flinstones-meets-the-Jetsons with 
a surprise twist for its new owner.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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02:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Blaze Cops/Oaked 

How do investigators establish the cause of a fire; and why are oak barrels important in traditional French 
winemaking?

03:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Super-Mowers/Trading Places/Water 

How do they build the world's fastest lawnmowers; how do they set the price of bread; and how do they use 
coconuts to clean water?

03:30 STREET OUTLAWS: FASTEST IN AMERICA Repeat WS M

Black Sheep vs Virginia Pt 2 

The neck-and-neck Wildcard Round between Black Sheep Mafia and Team Virginia continues. Axman steps up for 
his team in a big way, while Black Sheep Mafia racers show they can hold their own.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

1963 Impala                                    

A 1963 Impala shakes off every attempt to restore her. An absolute classic from Chevrolet, the squad know that this 
cult car will be worth the effort.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Panama City Beach Tank 

ATM builds a nautical themed, cylindrical tank with a weathered dock look, and colorful sea turtle sculptures for the 
Laketown Wharf resort in Panama City Beach.
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06:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a Catholic church in Liverpool, Drew's prayers are answered with a pair of very rare chairs. In Loughborough, he 
finds industrial gems in the world's largest bell foundry.

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Matches/Chrome 

How do they produce millions of matches; and how do they buff and polish chrome for the perfect shine? 

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Off Roader/Western Saddles/Flour and Cakes 

How do they build the best off-road cars; how can cowboys stay on a bucking bronco; and how do they transform 
flour into cakes?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Honda S2000 

The boys take on their first ever Honda but finding a cheap S2000 is hard. Mike gambles on a car that's already had 
over $7000 spent on it, but will he regret it?

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Wyclef's Tank Is Ready, or Not? 

World-famous music producer Wyclef Jean has an emergency and calls in Brett and Wayde to fix two tanks.

10:00 KINDIG CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Fiberglass, Fiberglass and More Fiberglass 

One of Dave's all time favorite designs is the Mercedes Gul-Wing, and a new client arrives with a kit version of the 
car; the car kit has many flaws, which the team need to address while trying to get the car as close as they can to 
original.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

11:00 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a Catholic church in Liverpool, Drew's prayers are answered with a pair of very rare chairs. In Loughborough, he 
finds industrial gems in the world's largest bell foundry.

12:00 TBA Captioned WS G

Information To Follow.

13:00 TREEHOUSE MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Never Too Old for a Treehouse 

Dreams are coming to life in Oregon as Pete builds for Marlene, an 81-year-old woman who is finally getting one of 
her greatest wishes fulfilled: a treehouse; Marlene is giddy with excitement for this new adventure.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

14:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Honda S2000 

The boys take on their first ever Honda but finding a cheap S2000 is hard. Mike gambles on a car that's already had 
over $7000 spent on it, but will he regret it?
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15:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Matches/Chrome 

How do they produce millions of matches; and how do they buff and polish chrome for the perfect shine? 

15:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Off Roader/Western Saddles/Flour and Cakes 

How do they build the best off-road cars; how can cowboys stay on a bucking bronco; and how do they transform 
flour into cakes?

16:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

The Challenger                                   

A 1972 Challenger lives up to its name for the Garage Squad. This Dodge muscle car can hold its own against all 
competitors of its generation.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

16:30 SALVAGE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

At a Catholic church in Liverpool, Drew's prayers are answered with a pair of very rare chairs. In Loughborough, he 
finds industrial gems in the world's largest bell foundry.

17:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Wyclef's Tank Is Ready, or Not? 

World-famous music producer Wyclef Jean has an emergency and calls in Brett and Wayde to fix two tanks.
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18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Honda S2000 

The boys take on their first ever Honda but finding a cheap S2000 is hard. Mike gambles on a car that's already had 
over $7000 spent on it, but will he regret it?

19:30 MYSTERIES AT THE MUSEUM WS PG

Cat's Best Friend, Sunken Treasure and Raining Frogs 

Don Wildman investigates one of New York City's bravest firefighters, a shipwreck rumoured to contain millions of 
dollars worth of gold and a storm of biblical proportions.

20:30 EXPEDITION UNKNOWN Repeat WS PG

Mysteries of Jesus 

Josh travels to the Holy Land to investigate a mystery of biblical proportions: where was Jesus actually born? The 
investigation leads to explosive revelations that may change our understanding of Jesus' origin story.

21:30 UFO WITNESS WS PG

Alien Crash Secrets 

Ben Hansen travels to UFO crash sites in America and investigates how these extraterrestrial incidents are all linked 
to one another and how the military tried to cover up the evidence.

Cons.Advice: Themes

22:30 HOW THE UNIVERSE WORKS WS PG

Mystery of Spacetime 

Spacetime is the secret structure that controls our universe, time, light, and energy.

Cons.Advice: Themes

23:30 MYSTERIES AT THE MUSEUM Repeat WS PG

Cat's Best Friend, Sunken Treasure and Raining Frogs 

Don Wildman investigates one of New York City's bravest firefighters, a shipwreck rumoured to contain millions of 
dollars worth of gold and a storm of biblical proportions.

00:30 EXPEDITION UNKNOWN Repeat WS PG

Mysteries of Jesus 

Josh travels to the Holy Land to investigate a mystery of biblical proportions: where was Jesus actually born? The 
investigation leads to explosive revelations that may change our understanding of Jesus' origin story.

01:30 UFO WITNESS Repeat WS PG

Alien Crash Secrets 

Ben Hansen travels to UFO crash sites in America and investigates how these extraterrestrial incidents are all linked 
to one another and how the military tried to cover up the evidence.

Cons.Advice: Themes

02:30 IRON RESURRECTION Repeat WS PG

Super Low Metro 

A weather-beaten '59 Metro rolls into the shop for an extreme makeover. It is the Flinstones-meets-the-Jetsons with 
a surprise twist for its new owner.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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03:30 HOW THE UNIVERSE WORKS Repeat WS PG

Mystery of Spacetime 

Spacetime is the secret structure that controls our universe, time, light, and energy.

Cons.Advice: Themes

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

The Challenger                                   

A 1972 Challenger lives up to its name for the Garage Squad. This Dodge muscle car can hold its own against all 
competitors of its generation.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Wyclef's Tank Is Ready, or Not? 

World-famous music producer Wyclef Jean has an emergency and calls in Brett and Wayde to fix two tanks.
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06:00 TREEHOUSE MASTERS Repeat WS PG

Never Too Old for a Treehouse 

Dreams are coming to life in Oregon as Pete builds for Marlene, an 81-year-old woman who is finally getting one of 
her greatest wishes fulfilled: a treehouse; Marlene is giddy with excitement for this new adventure.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

07:00 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Deadliest Fish/ Freight Train/ Braveheart Kilts 

How do the Japanese catch, prepare and eat the deadliest fish on the planet? How does a single freight train deliver 
goods to thousands of different places across America? How do the Scott's weave their braveheart kilts?

Cons.Advice: Distressing Scenes

07:30 HOW DO THEY DO IT? Repeat WS PG

Bowling Ball/ Tower Bridge/ Gummy Bears 

How do they design and produce the bowling ball? How do they raise and lower one of the most famous bridges in 
the world? How does one factory make millions of gummy bears a day?

08:00 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Noble M12 GTO 2.5 

Mike heads to Italy to grab a genuine junior supercar, but when he arrives back in the UK, Edd realises that 
extensive work needs to be done in order to turn a profit.

09:00 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Spin Cycle Spec-Tank-ular! 

Las Vegas Coin Laundry is requesting an aquarium built into a real washer/dryer unit just like the others in their 
store. Across town, an Optometrist wants an eye-popping underwater world for their patients.

10:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

Rising To The Challenge 

A disabled Vietnam combat veteran has always put country and family first. As a result, his 1970 Dodge Challenger 
has long been neglected. After he's lost his brother, the team steps in to repay him for his service.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

11:00 EGYPT'S UNEXPLAINED FILES Repeat WS PG

Genius 

An exploration into the great minds behind the revolutionary breakthroughs of ancient Egypt, from medicine to 
engineering.

12:00 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

VW Bug 

A 1971 VW Bug refuses to speak the language of repair. Will the Garage Squad be able to resurrect this beaten 
beauty?

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 11 December 2022. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 26 of 29

Sydney Program Guide



Sat Dec 24, 2022

12:30 EXPEDITION UNKNOWN Repeat WS PG

Mysteries of Jesus 

Josh travels to the Holy Land to investigate a mystery of biblical proportions: where was Jesus actually born? The 
investigation leads to explosive revelations that may change our understanding of Jesus' origin story.

13:30 MYSTERIES AT THE MUSEUM Repeat WS PG

Cat's Best Friend, Sunken Treasure and Raining Frogs 

Don Wildman investigates one of New York City's bravest firefighters, a shipwreck rumoured to contain millions of 
dollars worth of gold and a storm of biblical proportions.

14:30 HOW THE UNIVERSE WORKS Repeat WS PG

Mystery of Spacetime 

Spacetime is the secret structure that controls our universe, time, light, and energy.

Cons.Advice: Themes

15:30 UFO WITNESS Repeat WS PG

Alien Crash Secrets 

Ben Hansen travels to UFO crash sites in America and investigates how these extraterrestrial incidents are all linked 
to one another and how the military tried to cover up the evidence.

Cons.Advice: Themes

16:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Spin Cycle Spec-Tank-ular! 

Las Vegas Coin Laundry is requesting an aquarium built into a real washer/dryer unit just like the others in their 
store. Across town, an Optometrist wants an eye-popping underwater world for their patients.

17:30 INSIDE WEST COAST CUSTOMS Repeat WS PG

Post Malone's Old Skool Explorer 

Hip-Hop artist Post Malone is in the shop to view a new music video that he made with Ryan's young son Dylan. 
While there, he tells Ryan he's always dreamed of having a Texas Slab, and he wants Ryan and the team to create 
it.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language
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18:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Noble M12 GTO 2.5 

Mike heads to Italy to grab a genuine junior supercar, but when he arrives back in the UK, Edd realises that 
extensive work needs to be done in order to turn a profit.

19:30 HOMESTEAD RESCUE: RANEY RANCH WS PG

Raney Days Are A-Comin' 

With only two weeks left to finish their ambitious self-rescue, Marty races to complete the walls of the log cabin. 
Misty expands the garden and builds a goat shelter, while Matt takes the next generation on a hunt for gold.

20:30 THE LAST ALASKANS WS M

Never Gets Easier 

With no meat for winter, Heimo is desperate to run his trap line, but he has no choice but to hunt for moose; Krin 
discovers that a wolf pack is hunting on her trap line; Tyler and Ashley work together to make the most of a recent 
moose kill.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence

21:30 YUKON MEN WS M

Wolf Invasion 

The annual dog sled race is the village's biggest event and James wants to steal the crown from the Moores; Charlie 
and Stan band together to keep everyone safe from a wolf pack.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence, Some Coarse Language

22:30 GOLD RUSH Repeat WS PG

In Too Deep 

The Hoffman Crew battles the hostile jungle to get vital mining equipment to the claim. Meanwhile, Parker is on the 
warpath when a new crew member throws out his gold.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

23:30 THE LAST ALASKANS WS M

Never Gets Easier 

With no meat for winter, Heimo is desperate to run his trap line, but he has no choice but to hunt for moose; Krin 
discovers that a wolf pack is hunting on her trap line; Tyler and Ashley work together to make the most of a recent 
moose kill.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence

00:30 YUKON MEN WS M

Wolf Invasion 

The annual dog sled race is the village's biggest event and James wants to steal the crown from the Moores; Charlie 
and Stan band together to keep everyone safe from a wolf pack.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence, Some Coarse Language

01:30 WHEELER DEALERS Repeat WS PG

Noble M12 GTO 2.5 

Mike heads to Italy to grab a genuine junior supercar, but when he arrives back in the UK, Edd realises that 
extensive work needs to be done in order to turn a profit.
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02:30 TANKED Repeat WS PG

Spin Cycle Spec-Tank-ular! 

Las Vegas Coin Laundry is requesting an aquarium built into a real washer/dryer unit just like the others in their 
store. Across town, an Optometrist wants an eye-popping underwater world for their patients.

03:30 THE LAST ALASKANS Repeat WS M

Never Gets Easier 

With no meat for winter, Heimo is desperate to run his trap line, but he has no choice but to hunt for moose; Krin 
discovers that a wolf pack is hunting on her trap line; Tyler and Ashley work together to make the most of a recent 
moose kill.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence

04:30 GARAGE SQUAD Repeat WS PG

VW Bug 

A 1971 VW Bug refuses to speak the language of repair. Will the Garage Squad be able to resurrect this beaten 
beauty?

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

05:00 YUKON MEN Repeat WS M

Wolf Invasion 

The annual dog sled race is the village's biggest event and James wants to steal the crown from the Moores; Charlie 
and Stan band together to keep everyone safe from a wolf pack.

Cons.Advice: Hunting Violence, Some Coarse Language
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